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PRESS RELEASE

Instances have come to the notice of the High
Commission of India in Malaysia of E-visa applicants getting
scammed by fake websites claiming to render services
related to E-Visa to India for Malaysian travellers.

2. Applicants are strongly advised to apply through
the official E-Visa online web portal which can be accessed

at https:/ /indianvisaonline.gov.in .

3.  All applicants are also advised to furnish complete
and correct information in their E-Visa application before
submitting.
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